
Southwest Gas Holdings, Inc. to Meet with Equity Analysts in New York, NY October 3-5, 2017

September 28, 2017

LAS VEGAS, Sept. 27, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- Southwest Gas Holdings, Inc. (NYSE:  SWX) management will meet with equity analysts in New York,
NY, over the period October 3-5, 2017.

Roy Centrella, senior vice president/chief financial officer; Ken Kenny, vice president/finance/treasurer, of Southwest Gas Holdings, Inc.; and Justin
Brown, vice president/regulation and public affairs of Southwest Gas Corporation, will be attending the equity analyst meetings.

The presentation materials utilized during the equity analyst meetings will be accessible on the Southwest website at www.swgasholdings.com, the
morning of October 3, 2017, beginning at 8:00 a.m. (EDT).

 

View original content with multimedia:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/southwest-gas-holdings-inc-to-meet-with-equity-analysts-in-new-
york-ny-october-3-5-2017-300527214.html

SOURCE Southwest Gas Holdings, Inc.

For Shareholders information, contact: Ken Kenny, (702) 876-7237, ken.kenny@swgas.com; For media information, contact: Sonya Headen, (702)
364-3411, sonya.headen@swgas.com
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